
Due to no agenda items to take action on, the Village Board will not hold a meeting on 

Wednesday, January 3, 2024.  (TITLE II, Chapter 2, Section 3.1: Waiver. When it is agreed on by 

the Board of Trustees that there is no necessity for holding a regular meeting, such meetings 

may be waived by the appropriate action of the Board of Trustees.)  The next regularly 

scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 17, 2024 at 6 pm. 


